
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF WIGHILL PARISH COUNCIL HELD IN 
THE WHITE SWAN WIGHILL ON TUESDAY 22 JANUARY 2019
Present:  
Councillors: Mr J Hyde (Chairman), Mr S Oates, Mr N Walne, Mrs L Richardson
Mr L T I Grant (Clerk/RFO)
                                                                                                                                                          
											           Action
	1.
	Apologies for Absence
Cllr Mr A Roberts

	

	3.
	Minutes of the Meeting Held on 19.12.18
The minutes of the meetings held on 19.12.18 were approved as a true record by all Councillors present without abstention
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	4.
4.1


	Matters Arising from the Minutes of the Meeting held on 19.12.18
Highways Matters 
The defective road gully reported previously has still not been cleared, but the 90 day period allowed for the works to be completed has not ended.
2No street lights are now defective and will be reported ‘on line’ by Cllr Mr A Roberts.

	


	5.
	Police Matters
The Community Police Beat Manager has advised that all crime statistics can be viewed ‘on line’ at www.police.uk.
	 
	

	6.
6.1
	Financial Matters
The Bank Balances at 31.12.18 were
· Business Money Management £1,466.39
· Community Account £0.00
There were no comments or queries from Councillors about the PC’s bank accounts or financial statements circulated.
	

	6.2
	Invoices to be paid
None

	

	7.
7.1



	Planning and Related Matters
Planning Applications Received and to be Determined:
· Dolby House Wighill – Conversion of 1No dwelling into 2No dwellings
After discussion, all Cllrs present agreed to instruct the Clerk to respond
( D ) The Parish Council supports the Application

	


	7.2
	Planning Decisions Notified:
· None received
	

	7.3
	Planning Enforcement Issues:
· None received

	

	8.
	PC Administration
	

	8.1
	Defibrillator Installation
The Clerk confirmed that the heated cabinet had been installed and was connected to an electrical  supply. The Defibrillator and extra pads etc, was now on site and could be placed in the heated cabinet. The Clerk had confirmed with  the YAS Official that the access code for the heated cabinet was pre-set and could not be adjusted.  Cllrs Mr S Oates agreed that he would place the defibrillator in the heated cabinet at the weekend.  The Clerk will advise YAS of the access code, so that the installation could be added to the YAS emergency data base as ‘live’.
Cllrs asked the Clerk to find if a course for up to 20 local residents could be held in the White Swan towards the end of March, to familiarise everyone with the operation of the defibrillator. Once the course has been held, Cllrs will ask local residents to monitor the cabinet and record the findings.

	






	9.
	Councillors’ Business Items for the next meeting
Cllrs discussed the current consultation being undertaken by HBC into the introduction of a Community Infrastructure Levy to replace the current Commuted Sums system. Cllrs concluded that the Parish Council would be unlikely to benefit from the proposed scheme and decided not to submit any comments.

	

	

	Date for Next Meetings
TBA
	



 Email: wighillpc@hotmail.co.uk 
Website: www.wighill-pc.org.uk
